
 
 

“THE 21st Century Teaching and Learning District” 
Mission Goal: 1.5 years academic growth for each student! 

 

 

 

December 7, 2020 
 
Dear 6th and 9th Grade Parents: 
 

Next week in your son or daughter’s Health class we will be 
conducting Sex Ed. An outside group named the SHARE Program 
(shareforyou.org) will be providing the curriculum. 

 
If you would like to opt your son or daughter out of this 

instruction please e-mail me at menicuccir@pontiacacademy.org and 
they will be excused from class for the week. 

 
If you have any other questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me 

as well! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard Menicucci 
Secondary PE/Health Teacher 
District Athletic Director 
menicuccir@pontiacacademy.org 

196 Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 
Pontiac, MI 48342 

(248) 745-9420 
Pontiacacademy.org 
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